“Dancing is, of all the fine arts, that which seems peculiarly devoted to cheerfulness and joy. 

It is the lively expression of these emotions by gestures and attitudes.”

 – Thomas Hillgrove, 1863

On the occasion of the 150th Anniversary of a 

Most Grand and Elegant Ball 

that was supposed to occur in Frankfort on October 4th 1862…

The Capital City Historic Dancers and Musicians 

are pleased to present 

The Ball That Never Happened

(Until Now)

Beginning at 7:00 o’clock on the evening of October 5, 2012
at the Thorn Hill Gymatorium, 700 Leslie Avenue, Frankfort, Kentucky 

FEATURING

Dances of the Civil War era

Including Country Dances, Waltzes, Quadrilles, Cotillons and Reels 

Music of the Civil War era will be provided by

♫  the Capital City Country Dance Orchestra  ♪

Appropriate Dress of the Civil War Period, 1861 through 1865

(or other Elegant Apparel) is welcomed but not required

A walk-through will precede each dance.  There will be a chance to learn some of the dance figures by attending the Capital City Country Dancers’ regular Friday dances at Thorn Hill gym, each Friday (7:00pm). The current semester runs from Sept. 14th through Nov. 16th.
Dance fee: Individual $3.00, Couple $5.00, Family $8.00
This event is not intended to be blue or gray. It is not a celebration of the events that transpired in Frankfort on Oct. 5th 1862, but is being held purely to celebrate the joy of music and dance from the nineteenth century as it was intended to occur that evening.

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: 

John Penn (502/226-1093); Don and Sylvia Coffey (502/ 747-5700); Phyllis Rogers (502/ 875-3713); George Fowler (502/227-7543); Trent Ripley (502/ 352-1801)

